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Manitowoc Public Library Building to 

Reopen on Wednesday, February 17  
  

Due to the pattern of declining cases of COVID-19 throughout Manitowoc County, 

Manitowoc Public Library is pleased to announce we will be reopening the building to 

the public on February 17, 2021 at 9 AM. The Library Board would like to thank the 

community for their patience and flexibility during the recent peak of the pandemic.  

 

The Library will continue to uphold safety protocols and restrictions to protect patrons 

and staff. These temporary changes, which are based on CDC recommendations, will 

be in place for the foreseeable future, although library leadership will continue to 

frequently reevaluate the situation. For a complete list of safety protocols, visit the 

Library’s website: www.manitowoclibrary.org. 

 

Safety and Hygiene Guidelines 

 Wearing a mask that covers both the mouth and nose at all times is required 
(ages 2 and up) 

 Maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet from other patrons and staff 
 Do not gather/linger 
 Do not enter the building if you are sick 

 

Hours will be reduced to allow for enhanced, thorough cleaning of public 

areas. Hours are as follows: 

 Monday-Thursday: 9 AM-6 PM 
 Friday: 9 AM-4 PM 
 Saturday: 9 AM-1 PM 

http://www.manitowoclibrary.org/


 Sunday: Closed 
 

Curbside Pickup Services  

For your safety and convenience, the Library will continue to provide curbside pickup 
services during all open hours. Call 920-686-3010 to arrange pickup of materials ahead 
of time. For full instructions on Curbside Pickup, visit the Library’s website. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
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